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Dear	Reception	parent/carer,	
		
Following	a	wonderful	start	to	the	school	year	the	children	have	all	settled	in	well	to	their	class	and	
are	now	ready	to	really	make	great	progress	and	catch	up	on	the	learning	they	have	missed	out	on	
over	the	last	two	years.	Our	priorities	are	obviously	in	reading,	writing	and	maths	and	there	are	
several	ways	in	which	we	would	like	you	to	support	the	children.		

Reading	-	it	is	essential	that	the	children	read	every	day	at	home,	please	listen	to	your	children	read	
for	10	minutes	every	day	and	record	this	in	their	reading	record.	We	will	check	the	books	daily	and	
those	that	read	regularly	will	be	rewarded.		

Word	lists	–	These	are	words	that	the	children	need	to	learn	to	read	by	sight.	Your	child	will	have	a	
bookmark	with	them	on	and	this	will	be	replaced	with	a	new	one	once	they	learn	them	all.	Please	
practise	at	home.		

Maths	–	Watch	Numberblocks	at	home	with	your	child	for	them	to	learn	the	numbers	to	10.		

We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	come	to	a	talk	on	Monday	17th	Jan	after	you	have	dropped	your	
child	off	in	Chesters	Hall	where	we	will	explain	how	you	can	help	further.		

Thank	you	for	your	support.	If	you	have	any	questions	please	contact	your	class	teacher.	
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